
The Detroit River International Border Crossing 

Comment Form 
 
The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) is sponsoring this Detroit River International 
Corridor Study in southeastern Michigan.  The Environmental Study Phase of the project involves 
stakeholders and the public through several rounds of meetings over the period ending in 2007.  
The purpose of the Detroit River International Corridor Study is 1) to provide safe, efficient and 
secure movement of people and goods across the Canadian/US border on the Detroit River area 
to support the economics of Michigan, Ontario, Canada, and the US; and 2) to support the 
mobility needs of natural and civil defense. 
 
GET INVOLVED! 
 
A series of meetings will be held during this study.  If you would like to receive notice of future 
meetings, and have not already received a mailing, please give us your name and address. 
 

   *  *  *   PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY   *  *  *  Your name will be held confidential 

 
Name               
 
Address              
 
City / ZIP              
 
Email               

 
How did you learn of this meeting? (Check One)  Newspaper  Mailer  Word of mouth 
 

  Radio  Television  Other  

       Specify 
TELL US WHAT YOU THINK. 
 
We want to know what you think the issues are that affect your area.  Is there an issue we should 
address?  Anything you have to say is important.  Use the space below and on the back.  Or, call 
1-800-900-2649. 
 
Leave a message or add your name to the mailing list, if you have not already done so. 
 
             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

            



The Detroit River International Border Crossing 

Comment Form 
 
Additional Comments: 

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

 
If possible, please return this before you leave.  If not, please mail it to: 

Bob Parsons, Public Hearings Officer 
Bureau of Transportation Planning 

Michigan Department of Transportation 
P.O. Box 30050 

Lansing, MI  48909 
Fax:  (517) 373-9255 

 
e-mail us by visiting our Web site at www.partnershipborderstudy.com 
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